
 

  

CHAMBER VICE PRESIDENT, NEAL FRONEMAN, DELIVERS ADDRESS AT JOBURG INDABA 

 

4 October 2016, Johannesburg: Chamber of Mines Vice President and CEO of Sibanye Gold, 

Neal Froneman, delivered an address at the opening event on the eve of the Joburg Indaba. His 

address “A roadmap for mining to realise its economic and transformational potential in South 

Africa” is available here. 
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